
KINDERGARTEN
SUPPLY LIST

KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS WILL BE USING SHARED
SUPPLIES IN THE FALL. AT THE BEGINNING OF

SEPTEMBER, THE KINDERGARTEN TEACHERS WILL
COLLECT MONEY FROM EACH FAMILY. A BULK ORDER
WILL BE PLACED FOR EVERYTHING YOUR CHILD WILL

NEED DURING THE YEAR. THIS WILL SAVE YOUR
FAMILY FROM SHOPPING FOR SUPPLIES, AND WILL
ALLOW US TO GET BETTER PRICES ON SUPPLIES

SINCE WE ARE BUYING IN BULK.

THIS WILL ALSO MEAN THAT YOUR CHILD WILL HAVE
ACCESS TO MORE SUPPLIES NEXT YEAR THAN WITH
INDIVIDUAL ORDERS. MONEY WILL BE COLLECTED IN

THE FIRST WEEK OF SEPTEMBER.

THE KINDERGARTEN TEACHERS ARE LOOKING
FORWARD TO MEETING YOUR CHILD IN SEPTEMBER.

HAVE A LOVELY SUMMER!

THE KINDERGARTEN TEAM


